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September 25, 2024

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers
President of the Board of Alders
165 Church Street

New Haven, CT 06510

Dear President Walker-Myers,

| am pleased to request that the Board approve a resolution to allow rolling street closures for the
Christopher Martin’s Christmas Run for the Children — 5K.

As the President of the Board of Alders 1 solicit you to give full support for the event. This event
is a great way to kick off the holiday season in New Haven while raising funds for a terrific
cause. On Sunday, December 8th, participants will embark on 5K run from State Street and a
portion of the Downtown area as detailed in the attached route information.

The route will require rolling closures on various city streets. This event should have a limited
impact on the neighborhoods and will promote a very positive cause. Therefore, we are glad to
support the application for whatever permits are necessary to accomplish the closing of the
streets.

Very truly yours,
N )
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Rebecca Bomberb
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer
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